
 

Bob D. moved we agree to cover the cost of attorney’s fees associated with accepting a contribution from NH Charitable 

Trust.  Vote passed unanimously. 

Reviewed proposed plan for parking lot on Scripps Lane.  All  agreed to level the area with a gravel base but wheel stops 

shown on the plan (see page 2) will not be installed.  

Mason 
Conservation 
Commission 
Minutes – D R A F T 

 May 21, 2017 

6:00 pm to 6:30 pm 

 

 

In Attendance 

 Bob Dillberger 

 Barbara DeVore 

 Anna Faiello 

 Liz Fletcher 

 Bob Larochelle 

 Ann Moser 



PARKING PLAN

SCALE: AS SHOWN                               MAY 21, 2017
MASON, NH
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12 parking space capacity (9'x20')
One way pass through with
46' Radius for horse trailers
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